
Our consultation runs until Monday 16th September 2019 and details of the proposals for the 

vacant High Street land can be found at www.cambournehighstreet.com

The team behind the scheme will be at the Hub, High Street, Cambourne, CB23 6GW on 

Monday 19th August between 4pm and 8pm to talk you through the proposals and answer any 

questions you may have. 

The High Street is at the heart of Cambourne and Newcrest have been working with the Town 

and District Councils to deliver more shops and homes. The proposed development will include 

shops either side of the High Street with flats above and a new public square. 

Nearer to the Hub, townhouses and more flats will be provided to create a mix of new homes. To 

allow servicing of the shops the High Street will be widened. This will also help it to become a hub 

for greater public transport connectivity with Cambridge and Cambourne West. 

To find out more please come to our drop in event at the Hub on the 19th August or visit 

our website.

If you have any questions, or want to comment on the proposals please e-mail us at: 

info@cambournehighstreet.com 

or write to us at: 

Cambourne High Street Consultation, 

Suite 4, Pioneer House,

Vision Park, Histon, CB24 9NL

We welcome your comments!

Cambourne High Street 
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